
NOTICE OF INTENT 
MAJOR MAINTENANCE PROJECT - WEST DON RIVER IN E.T. SETON PARK  

CITY OF TORONTO 

Toronto and Region Conservation Authority 

(TRCA) has initiated a study along the West 

Don River, within E.T. Seton Park, in the City 

of Toronto, to investigate concerns of three 

riverine erosion cluster sites located between 

Eglinton Avenue East and Overlea Boulevard 

(shown on the adjacent map). The objective of 

the study is to determine the best approaches 

for maintenance of erosion control structures 

that will protect existing park infrastructure 

(such as trails) and sewer assets from 

erosion, while ensuring public health and 

safety. 

Once the cause and extent of the concerns 

have been determined, a range of alternative 

solutions will be prepared and evaluated for 

environmental effects, resulting in improved 

bank stability and health of the watercourse.  

This study is being planned in accordance 

with Conservation Ontario’s Class 

Environmental Assessment for Remedial 

Flood and Erosion Control Projects (amended 

2013).  

TRCA invites you to participate in this study 

which includes public and stakeholder 

engagement. Your input will be considered in 

the planning and design process. 

If you are interested in participating in the Class Environmental Assessment process as referenced above or 

would like to receive future updates on this project, please contact the Project Manager: 

Divya Sasi, Project Manager  

Toronto and Region Conservation Authority 

101 Exchange Avenue, Vaughan, Ontario, L4K 5R6 

Phone: 416-661-6600 ext. 6463 

Email: divya.sasi@trca.ca 

Project Webpage: www.trca.ca/seton-park 

 
TRCA intends to proceed with this project pending the receipt of all necessary funding and approvals. 

Publication date: November 19, 2020 
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